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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

FARGO Gigi’s Playhouse Grand Reopening (November 4th, 7:30-9:30). Gigi’s playhouse is back, better 
than ever! Originally opened in 2015, Gigi’s Playhouse remains Fargo’s first Down Syndrome 
Achievement Center and will be celebrating its grand reopening Friday, November 4th, 7:30-9:30. The 
Grand Reopening will have free food, crafts, live music, games and so much more for the whole family to 
enjoy! Attendees will also have the exciting opportunity to participate in the Grand Reopening Raffle for 
a chance to win various gift cards to local Fargo restaurants! 

The last feel years have been full of troubling news at Gigi’s Playhouse. With the pandemic, burglary, 
and the arson that destroyed the original building, Gigi’s Playhouse is back stronger than ever! The 
Grand Reopening marks a brand-new exciting chapter for the organization and Gigi’s Playhouse looks 
forward to sharing this Grand Reopening with the Fargo community.  

Please see https://gigisplayhouse.org/fargo for more information regarding this event 
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